

Dear parents and students of ADA,

As I am sure you are all aware the car parking at Aimee's Dance Academy has become progressively worse and extremely dangerous. As the other business units are now occupied with leisure businesses that operate evenings and weekends it has become a serious issue that we were not faced with before when the units were 9-5pm.

Our landlord of the entire site has redone all businesses car parking allocation to ease congestion. I have attached the car park plan that details which spaces belong to ADA and The Dance Boutique. We are Unit 4 and 1A on the plan. Car Parking signs will be installed on all ADA spaces to clearly identify them.

From January 2024 a car parking management company has been instructed by the landlords to monitor the site and signs for this will be installed shortly. Car parking wardens will be patrolling day and evening to issue parking tickets with penalty charges to any cars that are not parked in an allocated space or in the incorrect businesses space. Please therefore be mindful of parking and risk ticket fines if correct car parking is not being adhered to. I will not have the power or authority to void car parking fines from any students/parents as this is out of my control.

White spaces detailed on the car parking plan are "visitor spaces" and are limited to 1-hour maximum parking duration.

To aid the monitoring of the car parking we will be issuing ADA car park permits to students that must be displayed on your windscreens whilst parked in an ADA space. Without this permit you will risk a penalty fee if your car cannot be identified as part of Aimee's Dance Academy. All car registrations must also be registered on our directory of ADA cars so we can easily identify each cars owner. Once your car is registered, we will issue you with a parking permit after Christmas for you to display on your vehicle windscreen.

To register your car for a parking permit please complete the following form.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAO WCcQWVUNzdCTVNJV1hRUVBWODZEVEJETzY5SDRQUi4u

Some of our ADA spaces are restricted to "Teachers Only" this is to allow our teachers to park their cars in a timely manner to start their lessons.

Car park numbers that are TEACHERS ONLY are numbers 32,33,24,25.

I appreciate this may cause some concern and the potholes are being looked at by the landlord to ensure the safety when students are walking round the corner. We would suggest a torch is used when walking from the main road during the dark nights to ensure your safety with the uneven surfaces.

Thank you for your continued support and any issues or concerns please speak to an ADA teacher.

## Kindest regards

## Miss Aimee

